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Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, September 21, 2021

Opening
The regular meeting of the Maryville Junior High PAC was called to order at 11:35 am on Tuesday, September 21, 2021 by Lauren Rudd. 

Present
Lauren Rudd, Laura Hall, Mandy Jones, Whitney Roberts, Whitney Davis, Jamie Bate, and Kami Damato.

Approval of Treasury Report
Lauren Rudd delivered the treasury report.  Mandy Jones moved to approve the report; Whitney Davis seconded.  All were in favor.

Grant Requests
Lauren Rudd presented the grant requests. Four grant requests were submitted and the following were approved: 
1. $1,000 Mr. Oliver requested funds to support the weekly intramurals sports program. 

2. $57.95 Mrs. Clark requested funds for the purchase of 100 pairs of individually packaged ear buds for the classroom.

3. $4,125 A grant request was submitted for the purchase of five picnic tables for the court yard so it could be used as an outdoor classroom space. The board agreed to table this request until the spring.
Addendum: Mrs. Stowers offered to help with this cost using school grant money for an outdoor classroom. The board unanimously agreed to pay $3,000 towards the cost of the picnic table purchases. 

Teacher Appreciation
Lauren Rudd presented several options for teacher appreciation ideas. The board voted on Quick Fix Coffee. Lauren will work with Mrs. Stowers to find a date for them to come to the school after fall break. 

Butterbraids
Whitney Davis presented information about the Butterbraid sale. The sale will run from October 13th through the 27th and orders will be delivered on November 18th. 

Administrative Report
Mrs. Stowers reported that Case 21 testing would begin on September 22 and end October 1st. She also shared information about the homecoming parade on Friday, September 24th and how the junior high would be involved. The week of September 27th will be spirit week at the junior high. The activity bus will begin again after fall break and there will be more information on this in the coming weeks. Mr. Oliver provided an update on the new intramurals program and its success in building a connection between staff and students. Mrs. Stowers gave an update on the upcoming construction at the school. And finally she shared information about the Tiktok fad and how it’s affecting the junior high. 



Adjournment
Meeting was adjourned by Lauren Rudd at 12:20. The next general meeting will on Tuesday, October 19.

Minutes submitted by:  Whitney Roberts
